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BY HAND

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Globalstar Licensee LLC -- Application for Minor Modification of Space
Station Authorization, FCC File No. SAT-MOD-20080516-00106
Public Notice, DA 08-1217

Dear Ms. Dortch:

I am writing to provide additional information in connection with the October 14, 2008,
ex parte submission of Globalstar Licensee LLC (“Globalstar”) for the record in the above-
referenced application proceeding. In its submission, Globalstar and Open Range
Communications, Inc. (“Open Range”) proposed a specific target schedule for the deployment of
MSS/ATC service under which customers subscribing to the companies’ MSS/ATC service prior
to the availability of the second-generation Open Range device will be offered the opportunity to
exchange or upgrade their initial end-user device as soon as the second-generation Open Range
device becomes available. This letter confirms that all such exchanges and upgrades, as
applicable, will be offered to customers at cost without any profit to either Globalstar or Open
Range.

Should there be any questions concerning this submission, please contact the
undersigned.

Sincerely yours,

William T. Lake
Counsel to Globalstar Licensee LLC

cc: Helen Domenici (By email)
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